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1. Registration
a. The registration manual has been updated and we are looking forward to
registering students in early March for the 2022-2023 school year

2. My Ascension https://www.myascension.us/

a. Anita Hollenhorst, a representative from Smiles for Jake, is bringing a
presentation called My Ascension to our school for students in grades 9-12. This
presentation focuses on student mental health and suicide awareness. The
event will take place on Tuesday, February 8th from 10:00-12:00.

3. Keith Hawkins April 5th
a. Keith Hawkins, a motivational speaker, will be here to talk to our 7-8 and 9-12
grade students on Tuesday, April 5th. We are still working out the details of his
message but his main point is “When we give to others what we need, it comes
back to us”.

4. New Social-Emotional Curriculum CASEL
https://casel.org/fundamentals-of-sel/what-is-the-casel-framework/

a. The site team will be using the CASEL framework to decide on a new
social-emotional curriculum for our high school. The first step will be to decide
what our needs are and then to look at available resources that fit that need.
There are representatives from each department and parents involved currently
and at some point we will include students as well.

5. Trio Upward Bound Program
a. Mrs. Doyle and | met with two representatives from the Trio Upward Bound
Program to be a part of their next grant opportunity. This program will work with
at-risk students starting in 9th grade who want to attend college after high school.
This program runs through the school year and the summer giving students many
wonderful opportunities. We will know if the grant has been accepted by the end
of the school year.
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